
			WASTE MANAGEMENT 

720  4th Ave,  Suite 400
Kirkland, WA  98033 
 




July 6, 2017

Via web portal at:
www.utc.wa.gov/e-filing

Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98208

Subject: Docket No. 170685, Application for Temporary and Permanent Approval for Transfer of a Portion of Certificate No. G-237
 
Dear Secretary King:

[bookmark: _GoBack]On behalf of Waste Management of Washington, Inc., holder of Certificate No. G-237, please accept this letter and the enclosed revisions of Tariff No. 23 (Title Page and Appendix A) with a checklist for filing, to effectuate the transfer of the territory identified in these documents.

Thank you for your consideration of our joint application.


Very truly yours, 

						
Michael A. Weinstein
Senior Pricing Manager, Pacific Northwest Market Area
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